

## Ireland China Business Association Annual Dinner

Wednesday, 24<sup>th</sup> November 2021

The Westbury hotel, Dublin

## Postponed notice

Dear Members and Friends,

As you know, the Ireland China Business Association Annual Dinner is scheduled to take place on Wednesday 24th of November. In light of the recent surge in confirmed cases of COVID-19, and considering the recent advice from NPHET to reduce social contact as much as possible, we have taken the difficult decision to postpone our annual dinner until February 9th 2022.

As Ireland's leading Sino -Irish Business Association we feel that it is our responsibility to help flatten the coronavirus curve here in Ireland and keep you safe by postponing the Annual Dinner. please accept our sincerest apologies for any inconvenience this may cause.

We would like to thank our sponsors, all of our members, friends and guests for their ongoing support throughout the pandemic. It is greatly appreciated.

We look forward to welcoming you to our rescheduled dinner on 9th February 2022 in The Westbury Hotel.

We hope you stay well.

Kind regards, Caroline Devlin Chair Ireland China Business Association